The Honorable Federal Ombudsman,
Govt. of Pakistan,

Constitution Avenue,

Islamabad.

Subject: Letter of Thanks

Reference: WMS HQR/0006147/16 (Payment of Salaries and Arrears in Pay) Decision
Approved on August 26,2016.

| would like to express my deep gratitude to all the members of the Wafaqi Muhtasib
for their sincere and impartial efforts to deliver the fair and transparent relief to the public.
Further, my sincere wishes and admiration are especially for Capt ® Agha Nadeem, Senior
Advisor who took effective and precise action on our complaint and announced a very
judicious and straightforward decision in settling the payment claim among the Cabinet
Division, NADRA and the NDMA.

On behalf of my fellow complainants, | acknowledge the receipt of all the outstanding
dues and arrears in pay through crossed cheques (to the respective complainants) from the
Agency ‘NDMA’.

With profound regards.

Afz ig

B-1V 663 Haidry Street
Muslim Town, Sadigabad
Rawalpindi.
Cell:0333-5274234
Dated: 11-05-2017
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Gmail Ps ombudsman <ps.ombudsman@gmail.com>

Acknowledgement of Receipt of Outstanding Dues against NDMA Case WMS
HQR/0006147/16 dated 11-05-2015

AFZAAL BAIG <afzaal_baig@hotmail.com> Fri, May 12, 2017 at 4:01 PM

To: "ps.ombudsman@gmail.com" <ps.ombudsman@gmail.com>, "ombuds.aghanadeem@gmail.com"”
<ombuds.aghanadeem@gmail.com>

Cc: "nuzhats3@yahoo.com” <nuzhats3@yahoo.com>

Dear Sir,

With due regard, please find the attached acknowledgement for receipt of outstanding dues and
arrears in pay from the NDMA against our subject complaint.

Regards,

Afzaal Baig
Cell: 0333 527423492
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